
Conewago Township Board of Supervisors 
                                                  Budget Workshop 

                                                  October 12, 2016 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, at 7:00pm.  Those in attendance were,  

Lorreta Wilhide (Chairman), Brian Klinger (Vice Chairman), Daryl Hull (Supervisor),  

Todd Smith (Public Works Director) and Lou Anne Bostic (Manager). 

 

 

The Board reviewed the preliminary draft of the 2017 Budget.  Discussion followed regarding the 

budget figures and the Board stated that the budget is balanced. 

The additional budget workshop meetings scheduled for October 19th and October 26th will be 

cancelled. 

 

The budget will be updated as per instructed and the Board will authorize the advertisement of 

budget notice at their November meeting for action in December. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Lou Anne Bostic 

Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


